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ALFRED HEALTH IS NOW 
PROVIDING FUNDED 
NICOTINE REPLACEMENT 
THERAPY TO STAFF.

At Alfred Health we care about the health and 

wellbeing of our staff. We also understand how 

tough quitting smoking can be. 

We’re asking Alfred Health smokers to band 

together to try to quit. We’ll be offering best 

practice support and nicotine replacement therapy. 

Spots are limited, so if you’d like to give quitting a 

go send an email to quitsmoking@alfred.org.au

For further details contact  

prevention@alfred.org.au


